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Filming – Superstars – Mistra Bay 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that a 
group of Swedish sport stars will be participating in a canoeing competition at Mistra 
Bay. 
 
The event will be held on Saturday 20th October 2018 between 0800 hours and 1300 
hours and will be filmed for a TV show named Superstars. 
 
In view of the above masters of vessels, navigating within Mistra Bay, without a permit 
from the organisers of this event are requested to keep out of this bay 
 
 
 
Charts effected: BA 211B, 211A, 2538, 2537  
 


